
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 22/04/2024 1:40:51 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

22/04/2024

Tony Tony Jeckeln
30b Hill St
Fairlight 2094

RE: PEX2023/0002 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

Re Application PEX2023/0002,
I am fully supportive of the above application being passed.
The new Warringa Golf and Sports Club, will not just be a place for golfesr, it will, in fact
service all of the other sports people utilising the surrounding sports fields.
The area is currently devoid of obtaining food or drink, and in my opinion will lessen traffic
looking to feed hungry sports players without having to head toward Manly.
In my opinion this club will greatly benefit the local area.




